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Important Dates & Reminders 

12/7 3rd Cycle Begins: First day of in-person instruction for those students who signed up to return. 

12/8-12/14 
STAAR EOC Retesting: All students will receive virtual instruction on these days. Only the 

students retaking an exam will be on campus. 

12/21& 12/24 

Winter Break Credit Recovery: This virtual program is for students who did not pass a course 

or are at risk of failing a class.  If you’re concern or have questions, please contact your 

child’s dean. 

12/14 

9am 
Virtual General PTO Meeting: All parents are welcomed. 

12/18 

9am 

Virtual Coffee with the Principal: Join us to stay up to date with the latest school news.  This is 

an opportunity to ask questions and conversate with the Principal. 

12/21-1/01 Winter Break: No School (Students return on Monday, January 4, 2021) 

*The link to the virtual meetings will be sent a week in advance via email and will be posted on the Chavez website.   

 

9th Grade 

Ms. Turner (A-L): RTURNER@houstonisd.org 

Ms. Crook (M-Z): SCROOK@houstonisd.org 
10th Grade 

Ms. Tran (A-L): VI.TRAN@houstonisd.org 

Ms. Bensch (M-Z): CBENSCH@houstonisd.org 
11th Grade 

Ms. Jaramillo (A-L): MJARAMI1@houstonisd.org 

Ms. Smith (M-Z): SSMITH2@houstonisd.org 
12th Grade 

Mr. Rumbo (A-L): BRUMBO@houstonisd.org 

Mr. Moultry (M-Z): EMOULTRY@houstonisd.org 
 

Grade Level: AP/DEAN  
If you have questions regarding your child’s 

grades, credits, or classes, please contact the AP. 

We hope the information on the newsletter is helpful. The best way to stay connected with Chavez: 

• Follow us on Twitter  @Chavez_HISD  

• Visit our website www.houstonisd.org/Chavez               Questions, Concerns, Suggestions: Text or Call (832) 387-6598 

  
  For basic needs assistance, such as 

food, clothing, immigration assistance, job 

searches, outside resources, etc. 

Contact: Mrs. Valdez or Ms. Cooper 

Parent Information 

Monthly Newsletter 

Dear Chavez Families,                                                                                                      8501 Howard Dr. Houston, TX 77017    (713)495-6950                

We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving break with your loved ones.  As we head into Winter Break, we want to 

make you aware that we have STAAR retakes and credit opportunities for students this month.  Also, we hope you 

join us for the two parent meetings (PTO & Coffee with the Principal).  Please do not hesitate to reach out with any 

questions. Stay safe during this season.  Happy Holidays!!!   
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